
Rules Committee, 

There was a time long ago when Congress felt the public was not informed enough on issues due to 

lack of education and not having access to any kind of media as to what Capitol Hill was voting on. 

That time has long passed. (Proof is this email.) The education system in this country (although way 

behind other countries standards) coupled with cell phones and computers allows everyone to keep 

up on issues. Popular vote should should be the only way to elect officials. 
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